
Request for Installation of Electric Vehicle 

Charging Stations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose the installation of electric vehicle 

charging stations in our public areas to promote sustainability and accommodate the increasing 

number of electric vehicles in our community. 

As the demand for electric vehicles continues to rise, providing accessible charging stations can 

encourage more residents to consider this eco-friendly mode of transport. Additionally, it aligns 

with our goals of reducing carbon emissions and enhancing our community's infrastructure. 

I kindly request your support in evaluating potential locations for these charging stations and the 

necessary funding or partnerships to facilitate their installation. Implementing this initiative can 

significantly benefit our area and promote a greener future. 

Thank you for considering this request. I would be happy to discuss this matter further at your 

convenience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


